Agreed Report 1 Board of Management Scoil Cholmcille 8th Oct 2024

Congratulations were forwarded to:
1. Staff for their successful application in Physical Activity in Teaching and Learning Pilot Programme. €10,000 was awarded
1. Ms. Brenda McDaid on the birth of her son
1. Staff for the organisation of the  Mary, the school secretary’s retirement
1. Monsignor Kevin Gillespie on his 25th anniversary
The Board of Management wishes well the 6 staff members travelling to Athens for the Healthy Habits Erasmus Transnational meeting.
Thanks for the great work of Ms. Keys and Mrs. Sinead Kelly on the School Meals Inspection by the Department of Social Protection.
The school welcomed 3 past pupils who were facilitated during the term for  their Transition Year  work experience.
Thanks to Ms. Keys for her hard work in organising the fire drill practiced on the first week of October.
The Board are delighted with the work outside the school as part of the Active Travel Project.
Epilepsy training took place for 6 members of staff in September.
All staff were familiarised with the DEIS Plan for 2024/2025.
Health and Safety review will take place after Halloween.
The Child Protection Report was submitted.
661 pupils  is the official figure for the Annual Census Return on 30th September.
There are 63 staff members, 45 teaching staff, 24 MCTs, 18 SEN teachers, 1 HSCL, 12 SNAs, 1 caretaker, 2 admin and 2 cleaners.
The Board thanks Izabella Doherty, Cleaner for her hard work and dedication over the past year and welcomes Marzena Gruszwska to the Cleaning Team.
General activities for the pupils are 6-week blocks of drama lessons for all classes and GAA coaching from September.
The Board would like to wish all the staff and pupils a happy and productive new school year.



